
 

 

Berea College Scholarship - 2019  

 

The Department of Education, CTA is happy to inform that the fall 2019 International Application 

for Admission & Scholarship for undergraduate program in Berea College is now available. 

Interested candidates may check the below link for eligibility criteria, application and other detail 

information:  

https://www.berea.edu/admissions/application/ 

The deadline for international applications is November 30, 2018. The applications have to be 

submitted directly to the College and the final admission decisions will be notified to the applicant 

by email no later than April 30, 2019.  

 

Submit applications to:         For admission related queries, write to: 

Berea College       askadmissions@berea.edu  

Office of Admissions 

209 Chestnut Street 

Berea, KY 40403 

USA. 

 

 

Posted by:  

 

Scholarship Section  

Department of Education, CTA. 

Gangchen Kyishong, Dharamsala - 176215  

Distt. Kangra, Himachal Pradesh, India 

Phone no. 01892-226695, 222572, 222721  

email: scholarship@tibet.net or doe.lobyon@tibet.net 

website: www.sherig.org / www.lamton.org                     Date: July 23, 2018 
 

 


